
 

 

 27th September 2023 

 

Year 3 Ancient Greek Workshop – 9th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are delighted to announce that Year 3 will be having an Ancient Greek themed 

workshop within school on Monday 9th October 2023. This goes alongside our 

Humanities topic for this term, where the children will be able to explore what life was 

like in Athens and Sparta alongside lots of fun and engaging activities throughout the 

day with thanks to the Freshwater Theatre Company.  

 

As this is one of our WOW days for the term, we would like the children to come to 

school on this day in Ancient Greek clothes.  

 

There is a fee of £12.75 that must be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 6th October 

2023 if you would like your child to join in with these workshops throughout the whole 

day.  If we do not receive a payment, unfortunately your child will not be able to 

attend.  

 

Please fill out the return slip below and return it to your child’s teacher. If you have 

any questions, please feel free to approach a member of the Year 3 Team. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Sauka and Mrs Leo 

Year 3 Class Teachers 
 

 

Year 3 Ancient Greek Workshop – 9th October 

 

I would like my child:  ___________________ to attend the Ancient Greek workshop. 

 

Class: _____________________  Signature: _______________________ 

 

I have paid the fee of £12.75 on ParentPay  
 


